
 

 

 

 

 

 

Advisory 

 

Manila, Philippines, June 9, 2017 − We acknowledge the statement issued by Universal 

Entertainment Corporation yesterday, 8 June 2017.  Currently, the matter is going through 

review, thus we cannot make any statements at this time. Operations at Okada Manila are 

unaffected and ongoing.  

 

 

Shariza Relova, Director of Public Relations 
E-mail: shariza.relova@okadamanila.com 
Telephone: +63 2 880 7555  
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